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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2017 11:54 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; agroves@slo.state.nm.us
Cc: Austin Weyant; Lucas Middleton; Melodie Sanjari; Chase_Settle@eogresources.com
Subject: Backfill Request for EOG State D SWD #1 (2RP-79 and 2RP-755)
Attachments: State D SWD #1 fig 2.pdf; Table 3.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
 
On behalf of EOG, we would like to request backfill at the State D SWD #1.  Attached you will find the detailed 
site map and a summary table of all samples.  The battery was excavated to 3.5’ and the pasture was excavated 
to 1.5 feet.   
 
Please note, multiple limitations applied to this site, including tanks, buried lines, sumps, and overhead 
electrical lines.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Heather Patterson 
Staff Scientist 

Souder, Miller & Associates 
Engineering  Environmental  Surveying 
201 Halagueno St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220 
www.soudermiller.com 
(575)200‐5343 (mobile) 
 

 
 


